
February 3, 2025 

 
Dear Parents & Guardians, 

  
Student-Led Conferences will be held on Wednesday, February 26th and Thursday, February 

27th. 

 

Students will be dismissed early at 1:45 on both days to allow for conferencing with families. 

 
Conferences will be in person, with two (2) families booked every 30 minutes.  

Students will need to be present with their families to lead the conference and then meet with 

the classroom teacher to discuss, answer questions and set goals for moving forward with 

the student. 

 
Classroom teachers will be available from 2:15 to 7:15 pm on both days.  

In addition, teachers will be taking a supper break from 5:15 pm to 5:45 pm. 

This term, Madame Juell (French Grs. 5, 6 &7) and Mr. H (PHE) will also offer in-

person conferences to families.  

If you would like to book a time with Madame Juell or Mrs. Mr. H, please include their name/s. 
We have an online booking system that allows parents to book online using their computer or cell 

phone by using our booking link. 

                                                        Use this booking link: 

https://schoolinterviews.ca/code/h5qsj 

BOOKING QR CODE 

                

Families who do not book a time will be assigned a time, as these conferences are an important and necessary          

method of communicating student learning. Students are excited to share their learning with you! 

 

Thank you very much for your support and co-operation. 

 
Your Partner in Education, 

Colleen Richard, Principal, 

Notre Dame School 
 

https://schoolinterviews.ca/code/h5qsj

